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Dear Parents,
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I am very excited to have your child in my classroom this year. Fifth grade is an exciting time for children as they prepare to leave elementary school and venture onto junior high. There is a lot that they need to learn before going on and I look forward with being able to prepare them for such a huge transition.


This year we will be covering important topics such as influential American figures, doing pre-algebra in math, and learning to story elements in English. Some of the books we will be reading as a class are the Giver by Louis Lowry and My Brother Sam is Dead by James Collier.


We will also being going on some exciting field trips so that your child will get some hands on experiences outside of the classroom. Parents are always welcome to join us on these adventures.


During the year the students will have scheduled classes in the library, computer lab and on the yard for 

physical education. The children will have different teachers for each of these subjects and it is important that they treat them will the same level of respect that they give in the classroom. If necessary you will be contacted if your child is found breaking the rules of any of these classes. Please make sure that your contact information is up to date. 
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I will be setting up conferences with each parent during the month of October. We will discuss specifics on what we can do as a team to enhance your child's learning this year. Your child is welcome to attend the meeting but it is not mandatory that they do. I am also available after school for short meetings, but will need at least a full days notice if you would like to meet with me then.
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Parent involvement is essential to your student's academic life in and out of the classroom and I welcome your support . If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at (310) 266-****.  

Looking forward to a fabulous year!


